Notice of Public Meeting on the Close-Out
of CDBG Funded Activities

Blue Lake Library Improvement Project

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Blue Lake will hold a public hearing on October 8,
2024 at 6:30 PM at the Skinner Store, located behind Blue Lake City Hall at 111 Greenwood
Road, Blue Lake. The purpose of the hearing will be to update residents on the close-out of the
Blue Lake Library Improvement Project. The project is being funded through a Community
Development Block Grant provided by the California Housing and Community Development
Authority.

The following information related to the project is available at Blue Lake City Hall, at 111
Greenwood Road between the hours of 9am-12noon and 1pm-4pm, Monday through Friday.

A. Project Close-out documents
B. Project bid packet, including scope of work and project designs.

All persons interested in the status of funding, or the close-out of the project are welcome to
attend this meeting. Written comments can be directed to the City of Blue Lake at PO Box 458,
Blue Lake, CA 95525 or you may contact Mandy Mager, City Manager, by telephone or email at
707-668-5655, or citymanager@bluelake.ca.gov no later than 3:00pm on October 8, 2024 to
ensure placement in the official record of the hearing.

The City of Blue Lake does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex,
sexual orientation, gender identify, age, religion or disability. If you require specific
accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact Anali Gonzalez, City Clerk,
at least 3 days prior to the scheduled hearing.
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